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Dear Customer, 
 
We are pleased to share a significant and positive development regarding your rail shipments 
between China and Europe. 
 
Today, the Prime Minister of Poland announced that the border with Belarus will reopen from 
midnight Wednesday to Thursday.  
 
This marks a major relief for all impacted customers and for the continuity of China–Europe rail 
services via the Terespol–Brześć crossing. 
 
While this announcement brings optimism, we are currently awaiting more details on how the 
restart will be implemented.  
DHL Global Forwarding is closely monitoring the situation and will provide further updates as soon 
as more information becomes available. We remain committed to ensuring a smooth transition and 
minimizing any disruptions to your supply chain. 
 
Should you have any questions, please reach out to your local DHL Global Forwarding Sales or 
Customer Service representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
 
Kind regards  
DHL Global Forwarding 

September 23rd, 2025 
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